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4 August 2020

Education Week: 3 -7 August 2020

Dear Parents / Carers

This week is Education Week. The theme this year for Education Week is ‘Learning Together’ — something
we do incredibly well at BPS.

Usually we celebrate Education Week at Blackheath Public School later in the year in October, when the
weather is warmer, with a concert and classroom visits. We hope to be able to continue this practice later
in the year, which of course will be dependent on current restrictions and guidelines at the time.

While we wait to see if this is possible, we would like to share with you the many and varied ways in which
we learn together. So...we are creating a movie/video which will showcase the talents of both our students
and teachers and enable us to celebrate learning together in our beautiful school at the top of the
mountains.

Throughout this week, we will be photographing, filming, interviewing and collaborating to capture the
ways we ‘learn together’. Yesterday, the leadership team brainstormed what learning together looked like
at BPS and we began our filming masterpiece.

We can’t wait to share our ‘Learning Together’ journey with you.

Kind regards

Kristin Hardge
Relieving Principal



